
Town of Essex: Public Health Alert (Sept 10, 2019) 

 

Due to the occurrence of Eastern Equine Encephalitis Virus (EEE) transmission from 

mosquitos to humans in neighboring towns, the public is advised to take personal 

precautions AND eliminate mosquito breeding areas around your home. 
 

 


